Subscribe Share ▼ Past Issues Translate

GSC's new Cuba Service-Learning Program is launching in January 2016.

View this email in your browser



Newsletter



New Cuba Program Launching January 2016

After many months of planning and preparation, GSC is proud to announce the launch of our <u>Buenos Vecinos (Good Neighbors) Service-Learning Program</u> in Cuba! With the recent historic improvements in U.S.-Cuba relations, the timing couldn't be better.



GSC Executive Director Rick Lathrop, and GSC Associate Director Maxine Lathrop recently visited Cuba to prepare for the launch of the program. Unsurprisingly, they were met with the gracious hospitality and vibrant life characteristic of the Cuban people. To learn more about their trip to Cuba, check out GSC's latest blog post.



Open to people of all ages (with those under 18 accompanied by a parent or guardian), the <u>Buenos Vecinos Program</u> currently focuses on conversational English training and cultural exchange. A sustainable agriculture program is also under development, and is expected to launch later in 2016.



Don't miss your opportunity to be among the first volunteers to experience the sights, sounds and flavors of the beautiful "Pearl of the Antilles." GSC has start dates every month, with spaces still available for the February 1st, 2016 program. To learn more about program fees and start dates, visit our Cuba page and begin your application today!

APPLY NOW

Connect with us:

www.globalservicecorps.org

Phone: 503-954-1659

Email: Cuba@globalservicecorps.org









Global Service Corps 1306 NW Hoyt Street Suite 310 Portland, OR 97209

Add us to your address book

Copyright © 2015 Global Service Corps, All rights reserved.